Western Mass Round-Up Minutes
June 13, 2018

Chair(Lee M.)-Opens meeting with a moment of silence followed by the serenity prayer.
Thanks to committee members. Well done.

Introductions and welcome to new representatives. There are extra cd’s for

Sale at Intergroup. 5 meetings recorded, including delegate’s report. Please

Announce at meeting. Thanks to the Area Chair, Mike for all his audio

work. Lee will email to committee an invitation to be a representative on the Round-Up
committee. Qur next meeting will be held on September 1, 2018. Lee introduces Marian as the
next Round-Up chairperson.

Co-chair(Marian B)- Thanks Lee for a job well done. All committee members extend thanks, as
well and she is presented with a commemorative plate.
Andrew reads “What is a Round-Up?. “A Solution for All Ages™.
Nancy P-No minutes from May. Many apologies. June treasurer report on a sep. page
Treasurer(Cathy V)-We vote to keep Round-Up account at Westfield Bank open.

Registration(Yolanda R,Kumbi U.)-Don’t give registrations with banquet tickets. Cosco
Use cash, because a check name must match their card.
Raffle(Andrew and Bob)-We need a new basket maker. Kim and mom can no longer do
The raffle and gift baskets. The total cost for baskets was
185%. We vote to send them a gift certificate for 100$ for The
99 Club.
Audio and CD’s(Mike B and Kim C)-23 sold at Round-Up. Approx. 17 left. Next year we
Announce CD’s available frequently. Next year we will put on
registration and in packets. Reg., Banquet, Dance, CD’s.

New Business:

Next year Round-Up will move. Reasons-high cost of rooms and we will not be allowed to do
our own lunches(pizza).

The Clarion on Riverdale Rd. has been contacted. We would have to provide a caterer for the
banquet. They wish to have more info. about our event. Log Cabin was mentioned as a
possible caterer.

Our supplies are being kept at Intergroup. We vote to send a 50$ gift.

Marian asks that we elect as co-chair- Mary B.D.

Yolanda volunteers to do registration again. She will need someone to help.

Lee mentions that Caitlin may wish to return as secretary for 2019 Round-Up.

Marc and Andrew will take over Banquet
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~ Sold: 133 Banquet tickets
50+ Dance tickets
320 Registrations

80 Professionals attended the Friday CPC meeting
No meetings while main speakers are sharing
Have the skit earlier
Hospitality was good
Fewer meetings and more fellowship
Bring a friend
Be careful about how you speak about drug addicts from the podium

Surveys- 29 were received

5 at first Round-Up, registration went well, suggestion box, 6 accomodations ok,
More time for questions after delegate’s report, LAWESOME, hotel cold, have poetry with yoga,
Allanon on Sunday, have a veggie at the banquet, Keynote speaker was great, don’t charge for the
delegate’s report, more Allanon Family emphasis, regular and decaf teas.

“How did you get your registrations?”- mailing/GSR/Intergroup/spring assembly

Close with the Responsibility Pledge.
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Activity between 5/9/18 and 5/14/18
Beginning Bal: $4236.03

Expenses:
clasp envelopes—$25.78
hospitality—$300.75
zipper pouches--$6.31
pizza--$254.00
DJ bal.—-$175.00
roll of tics-$12.00
cakes--$94.95
AV and CD's bal. --$130.00
LaQuinta bal. for Mtg. and Guest Rms., Banquet-$5076.13
Print registration forms--$35.00
Gratuities--$150.00

TOTAL EXPENSES: $6324.73

Deposits:
Registrar—-$1134.00, 399.00, 345.00
Registration, Raffle, CD's & Donations-—-$2812.56
Banquet--$700.00
Donations--$80.00
CDs—-$180.00
Raffle--$79.00
Hospitality--$71.00
TOTAL DEPOSITS: $5401.56

ENDING BALANCE: $3462.86 plus $10.00 in HCU account




